
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Robertson County Backpack Attack Program 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians of: ________________________________________________________________________  
 
 
We are happy to tell you that you child can be apart of a program this year called Backpack Attack 
Program. This program is offered through Second Harvest Food Bank of Middle Tennessee, Inc. and 
local volunteers and donors. 
 
If you choose to allow your child to participate, he/she will receive a food pack of nutritional food 
items every Friday during the school year. The food is at no cost to your child. If you choose to allow 
your child to participate in this program, please let us know how the Backpack Attack Program is 
working for you and your family. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the school 
 
 
Please mark the appropriate box indicating if your child has a food allergy. 
 

I want my Child to join the Backpack Attack Program 

  I do not want my child to join the Backpack Attack Program 

 

My Child has NO food allergies 

  YES! My child does have a food allergy: 

   List foods: ____________________________________________________________________  

___________________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Parent / Guardian Signature_____________________________________   Date_______________ 


